
Courtesy visit of the Ambassador of
the Hellenic Republic to the Republic
of Moldova

On July 22, 2024, Deputy Prime Minister Oleg Serebrian received on a courtesy visit
the Ambassador of the Hellenic Republic in Chișinău, recently accredited to the
Republic of Moldova, H.E. Nikolaos Krikos.

Oleg Serebrian warmly congratulated Nikolaos Krikos on the occasion of the start of his
diplomatic mission, wished him success in fulfilling the mandate entrusted to him in
the spirit of strengthening good relations between the Republic of Moldova and the
Hellenic Republic in all areas of mutual interest.

The official was informed about the progress of negotiations on the reintegration of the
country, including in the context of the European integration process of the Republic of
Moldova. Deputy Prime Minister Serebrian used this opportunity to thank Greece for its
constant support for the territorial integrity of our country, but also for our European
aspirations.


